Partisan Primary Election
Jul 09, 2014

August 12, 2014 will be the Partisan Primary Election. A sample ballot for the election can be found
under the "Election Information" tab.

At a partisan primary, you may only vote for candidates in one political party. This has been the case
since the early 1900s.

Therefore, when you vote August 12th:

Choose ONE political party in which you will vote, and vote for individual candidates within that
party.

WARNING: Voting in more than one political party may void your voting choices.



